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District Governors Notes for April 2020 
What a change:
In the four weeks since I last wrote to District 1210 Rotarians we have seen a literal revolution in the way we carry out Rotary. Some are still able to get out to support activities and delivery opportunities but for the majority of us life and Rotary are changed beyond recognition and a new way of meeting, working and “Enjoying” our Rotary is emerging.
Coronavirus (COVID-19) has introduced a total change to our society and to the workings of Rotary in the past month. We have conducted our “District Assembly” by online Zoom sessions with great participation and interaction. Many of our clubs have tried Council meetings online then club meetings and the attendance and interaction is great to see and be a part off. We are now doing AGMs, Club Assemblies and planning Changeovers online. The Virtual is become the norm and who would have predicted that just 5 weeks ago.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The progress of the disease and its containment has become central focus for us all. We need you to All be safe and stay well. Current advise is most important to prevent and protect everyone. Don’t go out unless necessary and do keep in touch with family, friends,  neighbours and fellow Rotarians. Helping if you can.
Some members are still out there working and helping care for and deliver services to those more vulnerable or sick. We Thank Them most sincerely and applaud their work.
Some clubs are still keeping in touch via e mail, newsletters and now trying online Zoom meetings. These are a free and very effective way to both stay in touch as a club, bring in “Guest Speakers” or work as a committee group. Use it to talk to family and friends. Download the free app to your pc, laptop, smart phone or tablet www.zoom.us once registered you can then contact colleagues to join you or participate in online meetings yourself when you receive an invitation.
Many of you have been able to support local good causes like Food Banks, Care homes and Shelters by giving funds and collecting other donations or in lieu of “meal costs” not now being spent. 
It would be wrong not to mention the special response that clubs across the district and beyond have made to our appeal via David Marklew and Cannock Rotary for PPI visors for the NHS, Care homes and those working in contact areas. Through your donations and the abilities of Kazoo 25,000 produced by them todate. Brilliant. 
Final note:- Now is the time for all clubs to input their next year’s officers into “My Rotary” (Present officers only can do this) and let Tim Joyce know for the Handbook.
Brian Reilly    DG District 1210 2019-20
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